

850 Ridge Avenue Suite 301 Pittsburgh, PA 15212 Office: (412) 321-8440

Fax: (412) 321-4088

August 3, 2021

Dear Club Baseball Enthusiasts,

This letter serves as a formal invitation to the 22nd Annual National Club Baseball Association League Meeting. We are inviting any and all representatives from current and future NCBA member teams as well as any club baseball fans to attend this meeting. The Annual League Meeting will once again be held live **ONLINE on the NCBA Facebook Page**. This meeting is your opportunity to learn more about the latest happenings around the league, understand how the league operates and to assure you that the league is headed in the right direction. Be sure that your team is not left out from learning more about these important topics.

By holding the meeting online, it allows the NCBA to have the greatest reach to all teams and club baseball enthusiasts across the country. In years past it has been a great success, and we hope that you will join us this year. In order to be able to view the 2021-2022 NCBA Annual League Meeting live online, you will need two things:

- 1. Facebook profile
- 2. 'Like' the NCBA Facebook Page and/or be a member of the NCBA Facebook Group

This year's meeting will be held LIVE on **Tuesday, August 17th, 2021 at 7:00pm EST** on the NCBA Facebook Page. If you have not yet 'liked' the NCBA Facebook Page, click on the link or copy and paste the URL into your internet search bar: https://www.facebook.com/TheNCBA/. Once you have found the NCBA Page, click "Like" and you will now be able to tune in to the Live Broadcast.

Also remember that this meeting is INTERACTIVE. While the meeting is happening LIVE, you can ask questions by writing it in the comments section below the video. We will do everything in our power to read the question aloud and the current speaker will do his/her best to answer the question at that time.

If you are not able to attend the league meeting while it is airing live online, don't worry. A recorded version will always be available on the NCBA Facebook Page to view at your convenience.

Please visit the official NCBA website at: www.clubbaseball.org, for league updates and headlines. If you have any questions or concerns, you can email me at Christian.Smith@CollClubSports.com, or reach me by phone at 412-321-8440 x104. If there are any club teams that you know of that may not have received this letter, I would appreciate it if you would forward a copy of this to them. I look forward to having you tune in to this year's NCBA League Meeting.

Sincerely,

Christian Smith

Vice President of Baseball Operations National Club Baseball Association